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CID Welcomes News Of NCR Headquarters Move To Greater 
Gwinnett Place 

  
(Duluth)—The Gwinnett Place Community Improvement District (CID) is welcoming news 
of NCR’s planned occupation of office space in Gwinnett County’s central business district, 
Gwinnett Place. 
 
NCR officials recently confirmed that the company plans to occupy the Satellite Place 700 
building off Satellite Boulevard near Gwinnett Place Mall.  The leasing comes as a result of 
NCR’s planned re-location of its global headquarters from Ohio to Duluth, GA. 
  
“NCR’s decision is a great win for Gwinnett County and Gwinnett Place in particular, 
reflecting the area’s prominence and strategic location,” said CID Executive Director Joe 
Allen.  “We are greatly encouraged by NCR’s commitment to and presence in our area, 
and we look forward to assisting them with their ongoing success.” 
 
The Partnership Gwinnett economic development initiative was instrumental in attracting 
NCR's attention to Gwinnett Place and coordinating efforts at local and state levels to 
encourage the company's re-location. 
  
Since 2007, the GPCID has worked closely with Partnership Gwinnett representatives and 
other economic development experts to promote available resources in the greater 
Gwinnett Place area. 
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